
 

 

3rd July 2015 
Newsletter 16 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Sports Day 2015 

What a wonderful way 

to finish the year!  A 

great success and 

enjoyed by everybody 

with the added bonus of 

glorious sunshine. A 

huge thank you goes to 

Mrs Chaplin for her 

seamless organisation 

and the staff and 

volunteers who joined 

the team to help us. 

 
 

Art Gallery 

 

What a thrill to see the children’s artwork so beautifully 

displayed last week in the Newdigate ‘Art Gallery’. 

Thank you Mrs Anscombe for all your hard work, we 

really appreciated the experience. 

 

And finally……. 

 

As we finish the school year it is time to say farewell to 

the wonderful Year 2’s. As you so skilfully 

demonstrated to us yesterday, you are a bunch of 

talented and incredible children. We are so proud of 

each and every one of you and we wish you well as 

you take your next steps to your new schools. 

 

Sadly, we have to say some more farewells. To the 

wonderful Mrs Chaplin and Mrs Jones who have 

helped provide the heart and soul of Newdigate for 

many years. Thank you so much for everything you 

have done, you will be greatly missed. Farewell also to 

Peter (also known as Mr Watts) who has helped look 

after our school for many years. 

 

Thanks also go to Mrs Prior for her support this year in 

Maple Class. 

We will have a few new faces joining us next year that 

I know you will quickly welcome as you always do. Mrs 

Dennysen will be joining the Cherry team on a 

permanent basis and Mrs Woolfson will be covering at 

the top of the school. 

 

On a personal note, I just want to say what an honour 

and a privilege it has been to be here for the term and 

join such a committed and caring team.  

 

Have a wonderful summer with your family. We will see 

you back here on 3
rd

 September well rested and ready 

for action! 

 

Paula Bliss, Headteacher 
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Mrs Chaplin and Mrs Jones would like to 
say a huge 

to everybody for the generous gifts and 
cards they have been given as they leave 

Newdigate. 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


